City Attorney's Communication #2017-01
October 4, 2016

TO: Karen Friedman, AICP, Principal Planner
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Ordinance — Extension of Temporary Moratorium Regarding Medical Cannabis

As requested in your memorandum dated September 28, 2016, Development Services
Memorandum No. 16-451, the following form of Ordinance, relative to the above-referenced
matter, has been prepared and is attached:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF
POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, GRANTING AN ADDITIONAL 180-DAY
TEMPORARY MORATORIUM ON ISSUANCE OF DEVELOPMENT
ORDERS AND PERMITS AND ON THE PROCESSING OF
APPLICATIONS INVOLVING USES RELATED TO MEDICAL
CANNABIS; PROVIDING FOR EARLY TERMINATION UPON
PASSAGE OF ORDINANCES REGULATING MEDICAL CANNABIS
USES IN THE CITY PRIOR TO EXPIRATION OF THE MORATORIUM;
PROVIDING FOR CONFLICTS; PROVIDING FOR SEVERABILITY;
PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.
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